
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Over the academic year, we will be taking part in PE sessions on Thursday afternoons at 
Chorley Inspire Youth Zone. These visits will take place between 1300 and 1500. The visits 
will commence from Thursday 12th September. Students will be required to wear jogging 
bottoms / leggings, trainers and T-shirts. Please also ensure that they are dressed for any 
weather forecasted e.g. waterproof coat and sturdy shoes, sun hat, sun cream etc. if 
necessary as we will be walking from school to Inspire.  
 
Arrangements will be made to facilitate your child’s need if they require help with mobility. 
Please contact me directly on powella@astleypark.lancs.sch.uk. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
10G class team. 
 
Please sign the advice slip below: 
.................................................................................................................................................... 
 
I .............................................. do  /  do not give permission for my child................................. 
to take part in PE sessions at Chorley Inspire youth Zone on Tuesday afternoons (beginning 
12th September 2019 at 1300 – 1500.)  
 
Signed ................................................. 
 
Printed .............................................. 
 
Date .................................................. 
 

 
 


